Christine Wissbrun <wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org>

Advisory, Traffic & Safety Board - Your Membership - IMPORTANT - We need
your response please.

o0

Alexios Pathenos <alexiospathenos@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 14, 2014 at 11:13 AM
To: Christine Wissbrun <wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org>

Dear Christine,

| wish to confirm my resignation of my position of a representative of the Advisory, Traffic and Safety Board or
Rochester Hills, MI. | am unable to serve this position because | moved to North Carolina in March of 2014.
| intend to make this location my permanent residence. Thank you. It was a pleasure serving Rochester Hills.

Alexios N. Pathenos
248.390.9142
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